
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2022 

Robots 

This week we have started to design the robots for our end of project 
showcase. We are designing robots with moving parts using pneumatics 
however they will not be able to move across the floor. Some children 
have asked if they can bring remote controlled cars in from home to 
build their robots on top of so they are able to move. I have said that 
I am happy for this if parents allow it. We will start building our 
robots next week so children can bring in remote controlled cars/toys 
from them if you are happy for them to be in school for the last few 
weeks of term. These are not essential, anyone without a remote 
controlled car will still be able to make a robot with a moving part.  

Jigsaw 

I have been so impressed with all the children’s mature attitudes 
towards our Jigsaw unit ‘Changing Me’. They have asked sensible 
questions and shared valuable contributions.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs. Newcombe 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


